
 

Standards Announcement 
Project 2010-14.2.1 Phase 2 of Balancing Authority 
Reliability-based Controls 
BAL-005-1 and FAC-001-3 
 
Draft Reliability Standard Audit Worksheets (RSAWs) Posted for Industry Comment through 
January 11, 2016 
 
Now Available 
 
The draft RSAWs for BAL-005-1 – Balancing Authority Control and FAC-001-3 – Facility Interconnection 
Requirements are posted on the project page for industry comment through 8 p.m. Eastern, Monday, 
January 11, 2016. Submit feedback regarding the draft RSAWs to RSAWfeedback@nerc.net. 
 

For more information or assistance, contact Senior Standards Developer, Darrel Richardson (via email) or at 
(609) 613-1848. 

North American Electric Reliability Corporation 
3353 Peachtree Rd, NE 
Suite 600, North Tower 

Atlanta, GA 30326 
404-446-2560 | www.nerc.com 
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